
Office of the Dean    Education/Social Work Building,  ES 4138    902 W. New York Street    Indianapolis, IN  46202-5156   
Phone (317)274-8362    Fax (317)274-8630 

Indiana University-Purdue University Indianapolis 

 

 

January 20, 2016 

 

 

Janice S. Blum, Ph.D., Chancellor's Professor  

IUPUI Associate Vice Chancellor for Graduate Education 

Associate Dean for Graduate Studies 

University Graduate School 

IUPUI 

 

 

Dear Dr. Blum: 

 

Pending all necessary approvals, the Indiana University School of Social Work plans to offer the 

MSW Program on the IU Southeast campus and on the IU Bloomington campus, both beginning 

in August 2016.  Via this letter I am seeking IUPUI’s GAC approval for offering the MSW at 

these two locations.  

 

As you are aware, the Indiana University School of Social Work is a system school and operates 

MSW programs at IUPUI, IU East, IU South Bend, IU Northwest, and IPFW.  The MSW 

Program is fully accredited by the Council on Social Work Education.  

 

Do let me know if you have an questions or need additional information. 

 

Thank you for your attention to these matters and, as always, thank you for your support and all 

you do for us at the University. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael A. Patchner, Ph.D. 

University Dean and Professor 
 


